Selectmen’s Meeting
February 3, 2016

Present: Chad Hanna, Terry Lowd, Paul Yates, Kristine Poland
Also present: Becky Cooper, Rob Davidson, John Freeman, Chuck Hanson, Maia
Zewert

Building Permit

Stano, tax map 7 lot 91, 86-15/16, approved.

Other Business

A motion was made by Lowd to approve the minutes of January 6, 13, 20
and 27. The motion was seconded by Yates and carried.

Reviewed and approved disbursement warrants for the week.

O.W. Holmes was asked to make temporary repairs to Split Rock Road and
Sproul Hill Road.

Town roads will not yet be posted to prohibit heavy loads. Selectmen
expect the ground to re-freeze.

Terry Lowd distributed numbers from the fire chief regarding call activity
in South Bristol. The information will be forwarded to South Bristol’s
Board of Selectmen.

General Services Budget

A second draft of the 2016 general services budget was reviewed.
Adjustments will be made prior to next week’s budget committee
meetings. Approximately $300,000 will be taken from surplus.

A motion was made by Lowd to recommend items 1-4 and 6-11 (outside
agencies). The motion was seconded by Yates and carried.

A motion was made by Lowd to table item 5 (Coastal Trans). The motion
was seconded by Yates and carried.

A motion was made by Lowd to recommend the Transfer Facility. The
motion was seconded by Yates and carried.

Adjourned.



